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. From: joeacorn@theedge.ca
Sent: Friday, August 06, 2004 1:45 PM
To: Kimberley Cliffe-Phillips
Cc: joeacorn@theedge.ca
Subject: Re: New Correspondence - Paramount EA 03-005
Hi Kim,

I noticed that Paramount's June 14th letter responding to the Report of EA was posted on
the Review Board's web-site but that the Ka'a'Gee Tu's response to Paramount's letter was
not. Please have the Ka'a'Gee Tu's response also put on your web-site.

Also, I have tried numerous times to download the Gartner Lee report on the compensation
plan negotiations but it has never worked. Please e-mail that report to me.

Thanks,

Joe Acorn _pfoyu& %Bﬁuﬁ l r[ /@
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————— Original Message ----- t(’? N

From: Kimberley Cliffe-Phillips <Kimberley@mveirb.nt.ca>
Date: Thursday, August 5, 2004 3:59 pm
Subject: New Correspondence - Paramount EA 03-005

Please see attached.

Kimberley Cliffe-Phillips

Environmental Assessment Officer

Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board P.O. Box 938,
5102-50th Avenue Yellowknife, NT X1A 2N7

Tel: (867) 766~7062 Fax: (867) 766-7074 www.mveirb.nt.ca
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